
DELAC Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, August 12, 2020 

5:30PM-7:30PM 
 

Time Topic Presenter Notes 

5:30 – 6:15 Welcome and 
Introduction 

Llova Ayala , President of 
DELAC 
Leana Sanchez , Vice President 
of DELAC 
Velia Mercado, Secretary of 
DELAC 

 Llova and Leana welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

 Llova Ayala went over the directions in regards to how to use the features of the 
meeting and informed all that the meeting is being recorded.  If anyone does not 
want be recorded, he/she can mute his/her mic or leave the meeting.  To continue 
means consent is given.  She also went over the agenda and shared a video that 
the DELAC officers put together as a tutorial on how to use the Zoom meeting 
effectively. 

 The role and purpose of ELAC and DELAC were also laid out. 

6:15 – 6:25 Multilingual 
Literacy 
Restructure 

Matt Turkie, Assistant 
Superintendent, Curriculum 
and Instruction 

 Matt Turkie went over the Multilingual restructure and resources as well as 
support staff within.   
Parents and teachers voiced a concern and a need for more training specialists in 
secondary.  There were also a concern to have the Multilingual Literacy Director 
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fall.  It also eliminated the requirement for the 2020-21 LCAP and Annual Update 
(previously postponed to December). 

 Timeline of key activities and due dates were shared. 

 Input/Recommendations from DELAC were addressed. 

 Impacts that Covid-19 pandemic has had on the district and social distance 
learning were also discussed. 

7:30 – 8:10 Questions and 
Answers 

  Parents and DELAC members asked questions and raised many concerns in regards 
to the upcoming social distant learning.  Plans are in place, but implementations 
thereof have yet to be seen as to how successful this social distance learning 
model will be.  However, it is the district’s expectation that our teachers does 
teach our students.  Technology training for parents is greatly needed in order for 
them to access their students’ progress online. 

   See you at our next DELAC:  Wednesday, September 9, 2020 
 


